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NOTICE 

 
 

All the examinees of the 5th semester are asked to access the link: 

https://exam4.vidyasagar.ac.in/ for getting their question papers through 

University Portal (as per university guideline) and also requested that they must 

have to be conscious regarding submission of answer scripts through respective 

email which have been provided through the notice of our college website (dated-

09/03/2021) or where they will be getting their question papers in our website: 

www.bajkulcollegeonlinestudy.in 

 
 
 
Date: 18/03/2021                                                                  Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath 
                                                                                                        Teacher-in-charge 
 


